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Under current law, 70 percent of solid waste tax revenue is credited to the environmental fund for 
natural resource management purposes. In fiscal year 2024 and thereafter, three percent of solid 
waste tax revenue is deposited to the resource management account in the environmental fund and 
appropriated to the commissioner of the Pollution Control Agency for distribution to counties. The 
remainder is deposited to the general fund.  
 
This bill modifies the distribution to the resource management account:  

• FY 2025: seven percent; 

• FY 2026: 20 percent; and 

• FY 2027: 30 percent.  
 
Effective July 1, 2024. 
 


